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 MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT         

VOTE RESULTS 

On March 7th a vote was conducted on the proposed 

changes to your Collective Agreement. The results were 

as follows: 

Yes Votes: 89% 

No Votes: 11% 

The Memorandum of Agreement was voted in favor by 

the members at The Bay. The new contracts will be 

printed and distributed to everyone as soon as possible.  

Your bargaining committee would like to thank you for 

your patience throughout this process. 

 

 

For updates immediately please sign up to join our text 

list. 


